
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

As you will be aware, we ask that all children who submit artwork to competition also provide a 

minimum entry payment of £2.50.  

We request that external submissions from other schools collect these prior to the submission date, 

allowing a single payment to be made to The Seckford Foundation. Once your payment is made, 

please send an email confirming detail of your school name, number of children who have participated 

and the payment amount to ap@seckford-foundation.org.uk and alaven@woodbridgeschool.org.uk .  

Please ensure that all payments are made to the account below: 

The Seckford Foundation 

50258989 

20-98-15 

There will be a minimal deduction from the total donations, which will be used to cover the cost display 

materials, certificates and framing, as well as the cost of the venue for the exhibition. The remaining 

money raised will be donated to Cancer Research, a charity close to the hearts of many of us.  

We continue to thank you for the support and look forward to seeing the fantastic work that our young 

artists produce.  

 

Kind regards, 

Abigail Laven 
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